
 
Annual General Meeting Notice 

 
The Board of Directors of the Museum Association of Newfoundland 
and Labrador (MANL) will propose a change to the current 
membership fee structure. 
 
The motion will read: “The Museum Association of Newfoundland 
and Labrador moves to increase the institutional membership fee 
from $40 per year to $60 per year.”  
 
The motion will be presented at MANL’s 38th AGM, after the luncheon 
at the Ramada Hotel, 102 Kenmount Rd, St. John's, NL, on October 
20th, 2018. 
 
If you would like more information please contact the MANL office. 
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